
 

 

Join us for a fun SEPAC meeting this 

November.  We will be holding the event 

at The Makers Workshop in Laurel Springs.  

We will be serving dinner.  There will be a 

choice of different holiday themed crafts 

for you to choose from.  The cost begins at 

$15 per person depending on the project 

you choose.   

We are looking forward to getting parents 

and students together for this enjoyable 

evening- socialize with old friends and 

make some new ones! 

  SEPAC MEETING 
Makers Workshop 

November 20, 2019 

at 6:00 PM 

801A W. Atlantic Ave 

Laurel Springs, NJ 08021 

 
 

RSVP to Crystal King by 11/11/19 

cking@sterling.k12.nj.us 


